
TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 
June 26, 2007 

 
 
 
Attendees: Meredydd Evans 

Michelle Harris  
  John DiPietro 
 
Others:  Leon Gaumond, Jr. 
  
 
 The meeting convened at 8:08 p.m. 
 
 
Meeting with TWPC 
 
 Mr. Gaumond and Ms. Harris reported that our meeting with the TWPC went well and 
we will likely provide them another update in a year. 
 
Sidewalk Project 
 
 Mr. Gaumond reported that the BoS has authorized a Pavement Management Program 
from Chapter 90 funds and CMRPC is also going to help us with a sidewalk program.  He was 
supposed to get sidewalk criteria for review by the Committee however it was not received in 
time for the meeting.  He will get the sample criteria and forward it to the Committee and they 
will provide comment.  CMRPC will also set up a PDA devise for data collection and tabulate 
our data for us.   
 
Our next meeting will be to visually inspect the sidewalks in Town.   
 
With no formal votes taken, there was a motion to adjourn by Ms. Harris, seconded by Mr. 
DiPietro, all in favor and meeting adjourned at 8:46 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
Notes prepared by:  ___________________________________ 
                                Leon A. Gaumond Jr., Town Administrator 
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